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12th October 2021. 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 pupils, 
 
I hope you are all well? Following on from our recent letter we write to update you on our transition 
programme. This week Mrs Strachan will be visiting all of our main feeder primary schools and talking 
with Year 6 pupils. Our new school prospectus will be available the week beginning Monday 18th October 
2021. We will drop these off at each of the primary schools. Our virtual opening evening and tour will also 
be available that week and links will be sent for that shortly. 
 
A parents teams meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday 19th October 2021. We will run two 
meetings. The first meeting starting at 4.30pm and then a repeat meeting at 6.00pm. The link for these 
meeting will be sent out with a reminder for the meetings on Monday. If you have any questions you 
would like answered in that meeting you can email them in advance to Phillip.collins@torfaen.gov.uk 

 
This is an opportunity to provide you with important information and also provides the chance to meet 
key staff and to discuss any concerns or questions you may have. I hope you will be able to join us. 
 
There is also still an opportunity to book a tour of the school either during the school day or after school. 
If you wish to take up this opportunity please email Nicola.strachan@abersychanschool.co.uk. 

 
In the meantime if you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us on 
Phillip.collins@torfaen.co.uk or Nicola.strachan@abersychanschool.co.uk 
 
We look forward to meeting with you and your children soon. 

 
With best wishes, 

            
 
Phil Collins   Nicola Strachan 
Headteacher  ALNCO/ Year 6 Transition Lead 
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